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The 75th Annual Meeting of the Society of Biotechnology of Japan (SBJ) successfully concluded on September
5, 2023. Many thanks to all who participated in the meeting.

Please make plans to attend the 76th SBJ Meeting, which will takes place at Tokyo Institute of Technology
from September 8–10, 2024.

We look forward to seeing you again in Tokyo.


